
Measure 110 is a failure. It needs to be repealed. Either repeal it or put it back up for a vote. 
 
If you're never been to 82nd avenue in SE or Foster Rd, or one of many neighborhoods with high levels 
of reported drug use and related crime you'd know what to do. But you've probably never bothered. 
 
People are overdosing and dying every day. Over taxing EMS, emergency room services and police, how 
about we make a community where they're not playing wack a mole with drug overdoses and can 
respond to other types of emergencies in a timely manner. (Heart attacks and robberies are still 
happening BTW) 
 
Measure 110 was a huge mistake. Put forward without any social system to back it up.  If Oregon wants 
to be more like countries in the EU that have decriminslized certain drugs, it needs to have the right 
social and medical support system. But it does not. It's a big flop for the citizens of Portland. 
 
Do something right for a change and stop this madness. 
 
Connie Zima 
Portland OR 97236 
 


